
IPLSC CERTIFICATES 

Date: Sunday,6th October 2019 

The IPLSC certificates for the London Board June 2019 exams 

are ready for collection from the school office. Parents may 

collect these during office hours. If any other person is being 

sent to collect the certificate kindly make sure there is an 

authorization letter from the parent and a copy of valid 

Emirates ID ( person collecting) Please note that certificates 

will not be handed over to students . Thank you !     

 


